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December 3, 2024 
 
Via Electronic Mail to transportation@utc.wa.gov 
 
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
RE: Stericycle, Inc. – Notice of Merger  

Certificate for the Operation of Motor Propelled Vehicles, Solid Waste, Number G-244 
 

Dear Mr. Killip: 
 
Stericycle, Inc. (“Stericycle”) holds a Certificate for the Operation of Motor Propelled Vehicles, Solid Waste, Number 
G-244 from the Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission.   
 
This letter serves as notice to the Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission pursuant to WAC 480-
70-096 that on November 4, 2024, Stericycle became a wholly-owned indirect subsidiary of Waste Management, Inc. 
(“WM”) by way of merger into a wholly-owned indirect subsidiary of WM (the “Merger”).  (Stericycle is now a wholly-
owned (100%) subsidiary of Waste Management Holdings Inc.)  WM is publicly traded on the New York Stock 
Exchange in the U.S. under the symbol WM. 
 
Stericycle, Inc. was the entity that survived the Merger and remains as a legal entity, continuing to operate under that 
name, with the same tax identification number.  While there was a change in the corporate officers of Stericycle upon 
closing, there are no operational changes nor changes to Stericycle’s recordkeeping practices related to books and 
records as a result of the Merger.  Stericycle retains books and records at its hundreds of facilities, and also at its 
corporate headquarters, 2355 Waukegan Road, Bannockburn, IL 60015. 
 
This letter hereby constitutes written notice of the foregoing Merger. Please let us know if the Washington State 
Utilities and Transportation Commission requires any additional information with respect to the above-referenced 
Certificate for the Operation of Motor Propelled Vehicles, Solid Waste, Number G-244, as a result of the Merger. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me, Al Burson: 
 

Email: Aburson@Stericycle.com 
Phone: (847) 370-7995 

 
We appreciate your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Al Burson 
Director of Permit Compliance 
Stericycle, Inc. 
 
cc: Jay Vance, Stericycle 
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